
Dear Parents/Carers, 

An invitation to your child to audition for the Cherubini Choir 

I would like to inform you of an exciting choral opportunity for your 
child. The Cherubini Choir (Cleveland Philharmonic Junior Choir) is 
inviting boys and girls from years 4, 5 and 6 to audition for the choir. 
The choir takes children further with their singing, giving excellent 
training and great opportunities to perform. 

Outstanding choral trainer John Forsyth MBE, Music Director of 
Cleveland Philharmonic Choir, rehearses the choir on Tuesday evenings 
5.30-6.30pm at St Barnabas Church, Linthorpe, Middlesbrough, TS5 
6JR. Transport to and from rehearsals is the responsibility of parents. 
Parents are welcome to stay if they wish.  

The choir would be very pleased if children from Ingleby Mill would 
like to join the choir.  John Forsyth has asked if he could visit the school 
to hear those children in years 4, 5 and 6 who love singing and would 
like to be part of the choir. There will be a small group audition for 
those who are interested. Auditions will take place in school next week. 
When all the groups have been heard, the children who are to be invited 
to join the choir will be given an information sheet and an enrolment 
form to take home. The termly subscription is £42; concessions are 
available.  

If your child is interested in taking part in this exciting opportunity 
through the choir auditions, please indicate on the slip below and return 
it to school by Tuesday. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs G Forbes 
(Music Leader) 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

My child  _____________________________________ 

Year _________        Class  _______________________ 

is interested in joining the Cherubini choir and would like to be 
auditioned in school. 

Signed ____________________________________ (Parent/ Carer) 

 
 



 


